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Dear Parents and Carers 

Maths Photographs – A Thank You! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A huge thank you to Mrs Smith (Eva in 2C’s mum) who kindly gave up her time on Friday morning to come into school and 

take some photographs of our children during their maths lessons. We have so many lovely photos now that will be shared 

on our maths page on our school website soon for you to enjoy. 

 

Pupil Premium 

Please can I urge those families who may be entitled to free school meals to register their entitlement here 

https://www.hants.gov.uk/educationandlearning/freeschoolmeals/juniorsecondary 

even if your child is in EYFS or Key Stage 1 and entitled to free school meals as a matter of course. Additional funding, to be 

spent in aspects of provision for your child, is given to every school, based on the known free school meal figures. The 

funding is called Pupil Premium. 

We have attached a document with this newsletter providing further information. 

mailto:admin@kingsworthy.hants.sch.uk
https://www.hants.gov.uk/educationandlearning/freeschoolmeals/juniorsecondary


You’re Invited! 

On Friday 29th September, we will be hosting a coffee morning in support of cancer research. If you are able to make a 

donation of cakes/biscuits/tasty treats to support us with this we would be very grateful. Please join us for a coffee and a 

chat next Friday in support of this great cause. 

 
Hello Yellow! 

On Tuesday 10th October we are inviting all of our children and staff to 

join in with our #HelloYellow day. The day will recognise and support 

World Mental Health Day and the children will be able to take part in 

activities that will promote looking after their minds. The children should 

still wear their uniform, but could dig out their neon socks, custard scarf 

and banana hat that will make someone smile! If you would like to 

donate on that day, the money will be given to Young Minds to support 

the continued work they do to support children and young people. A fundraising link will be sent out separately.  

Saying #HelloYellow this World Mental Health Day is a little thing we can do to make a BIG difference to young people’s 

mental health. 

Spelling Shed 
What an amazing start to the year! Year 2 have made a fantastic start taking first and second places on the leader board. 
Congratulations to our individual Spellers of the week too. Fantastic work – well done! 

 
Classes 

1st Place – 2C 
2nd Place – 2B 
3rd Place – 4R 

 
Individuals 

1st Place – Thomas, Year 3 
2nd Place – Millie, Year 2 
3rd Place – Etta, Year 2 

Maths Shed   
The top three classes on the Maths Shed leader board were really close this week – I didn’t know which way it was going to 
go! It was great to see Annabel holding first place for the individual leaders for the second week in a row. Well done to all of 
our winners! Can you make it the top next week? 
 

Classes 
1st Place – 5VT    
2nd Place – 6S   
3rd Place – 3H   

   
Individuals 

1st Place – Annabel, Year 5   
2nd Place – Faith, Year 6  
3rd Place – Hazel, Year 3  

Reading Volunteers 

If you are available to give some of your time to help read with some of our children, please contact the school office and 

Mrs Cowling our English leader will be in touch! 



School Uniform Policy 

Thank you so much to every one for making sure your child(ren) started the new school year looking extremely smart. Just a 

reminder that jewellery, make up and nail polish are not acceptable. Watches and single stud earrings are the exception to 

the rule. If your child has long hair, please provide him/her with the means to tie it back for PE lessons as well as ensuring 

your child has the appropriate kit in school every day. Trainers or plimsolls are recommended for outdoor games, but should 

not be worn in place of school shoes (please avoid slip-on shoes). Please ensure that uniform and PE kit, lunch boxes and 

coats are all named clearly. 

Jamie Dodson 

Headteacher 

House Points – Week Two 

 

 

 
Arundel 

572  

 
Windsor 

569 

 
Portchester 

485 

 
Carisbrooke 

482 

House Points – Termly Position  

 

 

 
Arundel 

1st          

 
Windsor 

2nd         

 
Portchester 

3rd =      

 
Carisbrooke 

3rd =         

Vacancies 

We are currently recruiting for a Breakfast club assistant to work between 2-5 mornings per week in our in house Breakfast 

club.  If you would like to find out more about this role or know anyone that this role would suit, please visit;  

https://hampshire.education-jobs.org.uk/Vacancy/Details/111194/

L1ZhY2FuY3kvU2VhcmNoUmVzdWx0cz9yZXRyaWV2ZUZpbHRlcj10cnVl 


